
The Meadows of Melody Ranch 

ISD 

Board of Director’s Meeting 

Monday, January 22, 2024 3:30 pm 

Zoom 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

MINUTES 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  

Attendance:   

Bob Hammond    Demerie Edington - GTPM  

Jim Hammerel 

Justin Daraie      

  

Matt Ostdiek- Rendezvous Engineering 

 

1. Business 

This special meeting was called as a follow up to the board meeting of January 17, 2024 

where the board reviewed the bids to drill a new well with Matt Ostdiek.  Matt visited 

with the lowest bidder to discover their thoughts about the rebidding process.  After 

discussion, the board opted to rebid the entire project at once, for the third time. 

Jim moved to have Matt put the whole project out to bid.  Justin seconded the motion 

which passed unanimously.  The board agreed to keep all bid amounts confidential for 

the time being. 

 


